Dear Valued Patient,

We are excited to share with you the new benefits that are now available to enhance your
healthcare experience.

New Benefits Overview:

o Expanded telehealth services for easier access to specialists.

« Increased coverage for preventive care and wellness programs.
o Lower copayments for generic medications.

e Access to 24/7 health advice via our nurse hotline.

o Comprehensive mental health support services.

If you have any questions about these new benefits or want more information, please feel free to
reach out to our patient services team.

Thank you for choosing us for your healthcare needs. We look forward to continuing to serve
you!

Sincerely,

The Healthcare Team



